
Revesby South PS  
P&C Meeting 17 March 2021 

Activity Details Who When 
BUSINESS ARISING  • Sensory garden – open to all students. Sarah did orientation with all classes. Issues with cow bells and 

drums, had to take them out for the moment. 
• Anzac Memorial project – researching different memorials, have not determined one as of yet. Mel McKibbin 

is taking this on for me. 
• Greenhouse and Sensory Garden sprayed for redbacks 
• Ride to School day on Friday 19 March  
• Stage 3 Camp costs finalised – itinerary sent home 
• Interrelate booked 1 June or 3 June 
• School Capital Works 

o Hall roof replaced - hopefully in the holidays 
o Looking to fill in verandas on each block to create a wet area for sinks, storage and another potential 

break out space. 
 

Chris Term 1 

THANK YOU A special thank you from all the staff and community to all the coordinators, committee members and Executive 
for all their support and hard work in 2020. I look forward in working with the new committee in 2021.  

Chris 17/3/21 

ANNUAL SCHOOL 
REPORT 

The Annual School Report will be uploaded on the school website by the end of Week 1 next term. It has 
information regarding our accounts (income/expenditure) – we rolled over $293 343 in Operational Funds and 
$478 461 in School and Community Funds. While that is a significant amount of money, salaries for December 
were not deducted at roll over time. There was also $50 000 in classroom maintenance work which was 
completed in 2020 but not billed to the school until 2021. The work for the verandas will come out of the School 
and Community funds and we have budgeted $150 000 to complete this work in 2021. 

Chris Week 1 
Term 2 

SCHOOL PLAN 2021-2024 The School Plan will also be uploaded on to the school website. Our strategic directions focus on Student 
Growth and Attainment (school performance in Reading and Numeracy), Flourishing Wellbeing (Positive 
Education) and High Impact Teachers (improving teacher quality). 

Chris End of Term 
1 

    

WISH LIST There are a couple of goals we are working towards for 2021: 
1. I would like to replace basketball backboards as they look fairly dated (low priority) 
2. Playground markings under cola might need to be redone as well. 
 

Chris  

Student Representation
    
 

Alicia Crosbie (Tennis) P & C Term 1  

 

 


